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Action Request Response 

Recommendation (Acknowledge) 
The Division of Public Utilities (“Division”) has reviewed the notice filed by Boomerang 

Wireless, LLC d/b/a enTouch Wireless, (“Boomerang”) for the cessation of Verizon as an 

Underlying Carrier. The Division recommends that the Public Service Commission 

(“Commission”) acknowledge receipt of the filing. 

Issue 
On or about June 27, 2023, Boomerang filed with the Commission a notice indicating the 

cessation of Verizon as one of its underlying carriers in its provision of Lifeline services in 

the State of Utah. 

Discussion 
On September 13, 2017, the Commission designated Boomerang as an Eligible 

Telecommunications Carrier in the State of Utah in Docket No 16-2590-01.  As part of the 

Stipulation, Boomerang was required to file notification with the Commission regarding any 
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changes to the service offerings. As required by the Stipulation, Boomerang is filing notice 

that Verizon will no longer be used as one of its underlying carriers when providing service 

to its customers in the State of Utah. 

The Division has reviewed the filing and sees no reason to deny the changes.  Therefore, 

the Division recommends the Commission acknowledge the changes. 

 

cc:   J. Andrew Gipson, Counsel to Boomerang 
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